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Alcatel-Lucent to publish its first half report to June 30, 2016 
 
 
 
Paris, August 24, 2016 - In compliance with current regulations, Alcatel-Lucent  today announced it 
has published its first half report to June 30, 2016. The report is available in the Investors & 
Shareholders section of Alcatel-Lucent's website, http://www5.alcatel-lucent.com/investors, on the 
Regulated Information page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ABOUT ALCATEL-LUCENT  
Alcatel-Lucent has joined Nokia following successful exchange of shares, creating an innovation leader in next-
generation technology and services for an IP connected world. 
 
Questions from Journalists can be sent to our press office: press.services@nokia.com. 
Visit Nokia.com for more information. 
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